GOA Meeting

Tuesday, March 29, 2016
Present: Carolyn Berger, Susie Moellenkamp, Tess Setchell
Approval of 2/4/16 minutes: Approved
Old Business:

Dine and Share:
e Need to follow up with BWW. They are looking for our federal number - we are not sure
if we even have one as we are a state organization.
e Buona Beef is next Dine and Share - April 13 and May 31.

Field Trip/Elgin Symphony Orchestra:
e April 12 - we have 90 people going - 8 chaperones and 82 students.

New Business:

8th Grade State Contest
e April 23 - Jackson Middle School in Villa Park - we are still awaiting a time

Spring Concert

May 17

6th and 7th Graders - 5:30 p.m.

5th and 8th Graders - 7:30 p.m.

Dairy Queen - will give forms and payment to Tess
Water

8th Grade Medals - all paid for and picked up

8th Grade Party
e Have students vote on an activity (see below), or can come up with their own
$330.00 budgeted (about $15 a student)
Pump It Up
Bowling
Laser Tag
GameWorks
Dave and Buster’s

Next Year’'s Board
e Susie is graduating



e Current board is:
o Tess Setchell - Treasurer
o Rosa Bledsoe - Secretary
o Gina Knight - Dine and Share
e We will send out an e-mail to get more parents involved

Treasurer’s Report
e We are ahead of our budget. We have more in excess funds that we expected due to
PTO fundraising of Peoria trip and cancelled pizza party. We are over by $497.
Future thoughts - we might just cancel future pizza parties.
Next year - we are hosting District 59 Fine Arts Festival AND Solo and Ensemble
Contest.

Future Business:
End of the year Ice Cream Party
Extra supplies

Pick next year's (2016-17) dates



